
Birthdays
Donovan Mickinac - 1/1
Corey Deffibaugh - 1/22

Bill Brubaker - 1/26
Jason DeTurk - 2/6

Jake Creegan - 2/26

Work Anniversaries
Renee Fitzpatrick - 10 Years

Joe Ford - 9 Years
Kenny Benton - 9 Years

Norm Oster - 8 Years
Joe Metzner - 7 Years
Justin Miller - 3 Years

Paul Harrison - 2 Years
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The Cutting Edge
Honoring 125 Years at CHP
Children’s Hospital of Pittsburgh is celebrating its 125th anniversary this year. MDL 
Manufacturing and the Sarah Donley Sharing is Caring Fund are partnering to cre-
ate a unique contribution in honor of this milestone. 

In March 2011, Sarah Donley was battling kidney failure at Children’s Hospital. Her 
prognosis still unknown, Donley, an Altoona native, had only one question on her 
mind – what could she do to help the children around her who were suffering? 
Thus, the Sarah Donley Sharing is Caring Fund was established. 

MDL Manufacturing was approached by the Sharing is Caring Fund to help raise 
awareness and funds to contribute to the children who are currently receiving 
treatment and care at Children’s Hospital and their families. In order to commemo-
rate the 125th anniversary, MDL and the Sharing is Caring Fund agreed to create a 
giant greeting card made out of steel. 

The greeting card will be constructed at MDL and presented in the steel city to 
Children’s Hospital during its anniversary festivities this summer. We are seeking 
contributions to help defray costs associated with the placement of the card [pref-
erably concrete] so that all funds raised can go directly toward Children’s Hospital. 
Donors and contributions will have the opportunity to have their name etched 
onto the inside of the card. 

If you have any questions or wish to contribute, contact:

John Donley 
On behalf of the Sharing is Caring Fund
814-695-9807

Bridge Mill Construction Has Begun

In April the main manufacturing building will see the installation of a new 6 
meter, 44,000 pound capacity Bridge Mill capable of 5-sided machining with 
one set-up.

As you can see from the pictures above, construction has started and the ce-
ment base has been put in place. We will be sharing updates of the installa-
tion process on our various social media pages as well as future newsletters.

Below is a computer generated image of the machine when it is completely 
installed. We are excited to get this machine up and running as it will help 
increase our capabilities and make us more efficient in the CNC Department. 

New Capabilities Video!

Be sure to visit our 
YouTube channel to see 
all of our latest videos!

Our channel is
www.youtube.com/
MDLManufacturing
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